
 

The City of Kenedy is soliciting proposals for an archeological/cultural resource specialist for 

archeological services as required by Texas Historical Commission for the City of Kenedy, GLO CDBG-MIT 

Waterline Transmission Project. Section 3 Residents and Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises 

are encouraged to submit proposals.  A copy of the Request for Proposal may be found on the City’s 

website at htps://www.kenedytx.gov 

Please submit one (1) electronic version via email in .pdf format and two (2) printed copies of your 

proposal of services with a statement of qualifications, resumes of key personnel, references, and a list 

of jobs performed under this or similar programs to: 

Ms. Melissa Gonzalez 
City Manager 
City of Kenedy 
303 West Main Street 
Kenedy, TX 78119 
 
Proposals must be received by the City of Kenedy no later than 10 AM on Monday, October 30, 2023,to 
be considered. The City of Kenedy reserves the right to negotiate with any and all firms that submit 
proposals as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract 
Management Standards.  
 
The City of Kenedy is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and strives to attain goals for 
Section 3 of the Housing and Urban Development Act of 1968 (12 U.S.C 1707u) as amended.  
 
CERTIFICATION 
 
I, Melissa Gonzales, City Manager, do herby certify that this Notice was posted on the City Hall bulletin 
board, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times and to the City’s 
Website, https://www.kenedytx.gov, in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code.   
 
 
/S/_________________ 
Melissa Gonzalez 
City Manager  

https://www.kenedytx.gov/

